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Dear Parent/Carer 

That time of year has come when we look to order hoodies for the leavers of 2025.  

The hoodies this year will be dusty blue in colour and are 80% ringspun cotton/ 20% polyester. 
They will have the Dene Magna badge on the front of the hoodie and Leavers 2025 on the reverse 
with their names written as the year. They come in sizes as below and will cost £22.50 each. 
Hoodies must be removed for all lessons. 

 
XS 

34 

 S 

36 

 M 

40 

 L 

44 

 XL 

48 

 XXL 

52 

 3X 

56 

    

 
Garment sizes are approximate and for guidance only. I do have a small selection of sizes in my 
office if students would like to try for size. 

If you would like to order a hoodie, please do so by 3rd April; using the on-line payment system.  
If this causes anyone any problems please do not hesitate to contact me directly on 
c_m_freeman@denemagna.gloucs.sch.uk to discuss. 

Please note that once the order has gone in on 3rd April I will not be able to reorder. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Mrs C Freeman 
Student Support Mentor  
 

Mitcheldean, Gloucestershire, GL17 0DU          ​ Tel: 01594 542370 
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